

October 1, 2015
I was glad to hear everyone had a great Fall Break!  We all came back refreshed and ready to get back to work! (
We have started using a new online math program at school, and you can do it at home!  Ask your child about First in Math – they have all of their login information.  You can access it online or on your phone.  It should really help their math skills!  Students earn stickers, and we are setting up some schoolwide and grade level competitions!

Fifth grade students will be taking the Iowa Assessments next week.  Please help your child to be here on time every day, ready to do their best and show us what they know.

Conference Week is October 19-23.  Students will be dismissed 2 hours early every day that week.  A form with your scheduled conference time is in your folder today.  Please sign and return if that time works.  If your day/ time does not work for you, PLEASE give me a few alternate days/ times so I can reschedule your conference.  I look forward to meeting with all of you to discuss your children!

We had 4H this week.  Mrs. McElroy did a lesson with us on weathering and erosion.  Ask your child to explain what they learned playing in the sand.

Reflections entries are due Thursday, October 15.  This year’s theme is “Let Your Imagination Fly.”  There are six different categories you can enter.  I hope to see some of your creativity!

Reminder – Science Fair projects are due by Wednesday, October 28.  I hope to see some great experiments!

What we are studying:
Reading – summarizing and inference

Writing – writing opinion pieces

Math – ended adding decimals and subtracting decimals. Next week we will begin multiplying and dividing decimals. 

Science – ended constructive and destructive forces. 
Social Studies- beginning the civil war. 

Thanks, 
Mrs. Banks

Becky.Banks@cobbk12.org 
